EDITORIAL

Dear readers,

We are glad to introduce you to December 2015 issue of INTEREULAWEAST
— Journal for the International and European Law, Economics and Market In-
tegrations. The current issue mainly features the papers submitted by our dis-
tinguished colleagues from Tyumen State University and National University
“Odessa Law Academy” thus, once again, confirming the significant dissemi-
nation role of the Journal for the Tempus project INTEREULAWEAST.

Although the November 2015 was dedicated to the Advance Course in Eu-
ropean Company Law that took place from 5th to 8th of November 2015 in
Tempus Centre at National University ,,Odessa Law Academy*, the subjects
contained in the current issue are much more broad. In addition to the regular
topics covering EU law, international relations, corporate governance etc. two
published articles brought additional width to the Journal — one dealing with
the systems of protection of the human rights in the EU and the other with the
historical custom unions in Europe and their influence on the EU.

On this occasion we would like to announce the 3rd International Conference
“Legal Reform and EU Enlargement - Transfer of Experiences” within the
Tempus project INTEREULAWEAST that is scheduled for the March 2016
and will be hosted by Zagreb Tempus Centre. All the information on the up-
coming Conference in Zagreb may be found at the Project’s official website at
http://iele.weebly.com/conferences.html.

The preparatory work on the June 2016 issue has already started and thus
we invite all interested authors to submit their papers dealing with the topics
covered by the Journal. All the info on the Journal is available at http://www.
efzg.unizg.hr/iele.

Hana Horak, Editor-in-Chief
Zagreb, December 2015.



